Antrim Board of Selectmen
Minutes of the April 3, 1995 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Tom Davis, Paula Kulpinski, Peter Moore.
Also present was Phil Dwight.

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m.

The Minutes of the meeting of March 30 were approved with one

correction. The reference to "Mental Health" in paragraph 3 page
2 should have been "Family Health."

The Board reviewed the letters from Town Counsel and approved the
settlement as provided in his letter of March 27.

The Letter of Agreement between the Town and Swiftwater Girl

Scout Council re: the bridge and causeway on Gregg Lake Road was
approved and signed.

The individuals on the attached list were formally appointed to
the "Aiken" Committee.

Appointments to the Z.B.A. were discussed.

The Board reviewed the first guarter financial statements. Phil
pointed out that there appeared to be no concerns and that
expenses were within budget. Summary reports were to be provided

monthly in the future and detailed reports on a guarterly basis.

Paula indicated that she would review the Cuddihy correspondence
re: the name of Brimstone Corner Road.

The request for waiver of fee for the use of the Town Gym by New
Hampshire Dance Institute was discussed. It was agreed that 1/2
the fee would be waived. It was also asked that procedures be
reviewed so such request were received at least two weeks prior
to the planned event.

The following Yield Tax Warrants and Intent to Cuts were signed:

Yield Tax : Franseen
Morse
Makie

Intent to Cut: Batchelor
Hardwick
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Phil reported on:

1. Request to Dennis McKenney to check town lots at Camphell
Pond and near Gregyg Lake for possible timbering.

2. Preliminary information about updating Tax Maps.

3. Cost of building permits in nearby Towns - see attached.
4. Payment schedule on Conval deficit appropriation

5. Proposed N.H.M.A. meeting on utility taxation.

The Board approved paying the amounts withheld from CONVAL but
advising the School Board that the entire amount could be
withheld from the June payment if the case is not settled by
then,

The following correspondence was reviewed:

- In lieu of payment from Steel Pond

- Paper Tech tour of paper facility

- A new garage on Main Street

- The Z.B.A. meeting on April 11

— Hazardous Waste Commitment

- Notice from the Stoddard Police regarding Stoddard highway
signs

— April 6 Planning Board meeting with Geo Insight re: Goodell
report

- Police Dept. opening advertised in 04/02 New Hampshire Sunday
News and the local papers in this week's edition.

The Board requested that the previous practice of giving the
Board a copy of approved Building Permits be reswmed.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Phil Dwight
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